
New Letter of Understanding: 

Sharing of Collective Agreement Information 

 (Not Appended to the Collective Agreement) 
 

Board will provide the opportunity for the Bargaining Unit President to provide input regarding 

the sharing of Collective Agreement information with school administrators.   

 

Board will work with the Bargaining Unit President to develop a Quick Reference Guide (not 

appended to the Collective Agreement and not grievable) for Administrators regarding best 

practices (eg. SmartFind utilization; Developing Positive School Relationships with Occasional 

Teachers; Collective Agreement Compliance; etc.). 

 


